
November 6, 2020

Good afternoon families, residents, staff and friends,

Sadly, I report that we lost another resident family member. We grieve with the family and share 
in their loss. Our thoughts and prayers are for all those we have lost.  

We tested all who have remained negative yesterday, residents and staff. We will get results this 
weekend. I will update everyone again on Monday if no other changes.  

May you all enjoy a warm weekend.  

Dear Jesus, Divine Physician and Healer of the sick, we turn to You in this time of illness. O 
dearest Comforter of the troubled, alleviate our worry and sorrow with Your gentle love, and 
grant us the grace and strength to accept this burden. Dear God we place our worries in Your 
hands. We place our sick under Your care and humbly ask You to restore your servant to health 
again. Above all, grant us the grace to acknowledge Your Holy will and know whatsoever You 
do, You do for the love of us. AMEN.

Kindly, 

Luanne Rogers 
Administrator

St. Teresa Rehabilitation and Nursing Center
Bishop Primeau Senior Living Community
519 Bridge Street
Manchester, NH 03104
T: 603-668-2373
F: 603-668-0059
stteresarehabcenter.org


